
 

The PTA is proud to announce that the 

Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school! 

 

Monday, October 25th through 

Thursday, October 28th. 
 

Please see the attached schedule for your child's day and 

time their class can shop at the book fair! 

 

*We accept cash or make checks payable to "HB PTA". Credit cards 

also accepted, don't forget to create an eWallet for your children. 

 

We can't wait to see you all there!! 


